
2021 PAFFLA Report  

Our chapter added four (4) new members this past year, taking us from 23 to 27 members.  
Additionally, our Facebook group added 15 new members since last January, we are currently at 
216 members.  

Please refer to the answers to last years survey to see where the status of fire towers currently 
stands in PA.  With the current pandemic, many projects in the Commonwealth are moving 
much slower than originally anticipated. 

I would like to point out that Gould’s Fire Tower has a space on the Greene-Dreher Historical 
Society page:  https://www.greenedreherhs.org/learn-share/education/on-watch-at-gould-fire-
tower/  This tower still stands, but is used for other purposes and not in very good condition.  
The historical society publicity is good news for the tower.  However, the tower is privately 
owned and public access to the site is currently not available.  I will keep everyone posted when 
updates become available.   

I am hoping to make a few day trips to some of the local towers this coming spring/summer.  I 
will share my journey when said trips take place. 

Respectfully submitted, 

Daniel Bubnis, PAFFLA Chapter Director 

 

 


